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Can you believe it's March already? With spring just around the corner, it won't be long before we're all
enjoying the warm and sunny days ahead. We’ve planned lots of events to make the most of the changing

season, like our tree planting day at the end of March! We also have some exciting announcements coming
up in the next few weeks, so don't forget to keep an eye on our socials during the Easter Break. A BIG
congratulations to Miles and Vee, the new Student Union President and Vice President for 2022/23!

Enjoy the rest of your term!!

AUBSU EVENTS

aubsu.co.uk/tickets

Clothing Customisation Open Decks
Workshop

Kindest Regards,
Ellie & Judith

Slow Fashion Market

We're hosting an Open Decks in the For Go Green week we're hosting a
For Go Green Week we're hosting Arts Bar to scout for AUB Student DJs! Slow Fashion Market on the Courtyard!
another Clothing Customisation We'll choose two of the DJs to play at March 16th - 12:00

Workshop. Bring along an item the Grad Party on the evening of

to decorate! July 6th.

We've got loads of local sustainable
fashion brands coming!

17th March - 18:00 - 19:30 Come along to the Arts Bar on 24th

March - 18:30 to 20:30 and bring Bring along clothing to swap for the
Grab a ticket at aubsu.co.uk/tickets a memory stick with a mini set. Green Team’s Swap Shop!
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U SAID WE DID - This month

arkets: You wanted more chances to buy and sell
stuff on campus, we did itl We have been running our
regular market days, and are running a big Slow
Fashion Market during Go Green Week, come along
on the 16th for lots of planet saving goodies.

Big Events: We're deep in planning our big end of

year parties, so keep your eyes on our social media for
details coming to you next term.

Come along

MAKE AN IMPACT:

[t's Go Green Weekl!

Make an impact and join us to plant some trees at
Upton Country Park!

Saturday 26th March, 9.30 - 4pm. We'll provide
transport from the AUB Campus.

Sign up at aubsu.co.uk/tickets
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AUB Thank You Awards

Want to thank an AUB member of staff who has made your time at
uni special?

Nominate them for a Thank You Award: aubsu.co.uk/thankyou

Consent. Read our full Consent Guide:
Do you get it¢  aubsu.co.uk/advice/welfare/consent
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we’ve been working on:

Your Wellbeing: AUBSU knows things have been
extra tough the last few years, so we have been
planning our "Big Student Check In". We're hoping
to collect lots of feedback from you about how you
are finding everything from the Support Services
at AUB, to accessibility issues and representation

to the Courtyard at

lunchtime on Tuesday 22nd March for a
Small Things Matter Activity!

AUBSV.CO.UK/ADVICE/WELFARE/
@UBSU_MATTER

CLUBS, SOCS & NETWORKS:

Thank you to all of the Clubs, Societies and
Networks for working hard and baring with us
while we’re under-staffed.

We'll be hosting By-Elections in October for
anyone who would like to run for an Executive
Officer role.
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